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announcements 

Looking for more information?  If you’d like to learn more about    
something you heard during Crossroads announcements regarding upcoming 
events or the ministries at Crossroads, please visit our Welcome Center Kiosk 
located in the Connection Area or visit our website at www.crossroadsefc.com. 

WE’RE SO GLAD YOU’RE HERE!  Thanks for joining us today!  We 
don’t want to miss the opportunity of connecting with you.  So, whether 
you are visiting for the first time or are a regular attendee please take a      
moment to fill out the Blue Connection Card in the seat pocket in front of 
you.  You may return it to the seat pocket or place it in the box on the 
back table.   

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, 
please place your gift in one of the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at 
each Worship Center exit.                                                                                             

Welcome 

We wanted you to know that… 

- Assisted hearing devices are available during our services at the Welcome Kiosk. 

- Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the                           
   Worship Center use the east or west doors (not the center, please).   

- Binders with printed lyrics are available on the back tables in the Worship Center.  

 Help fight hunger right here in our community!  Helping out is as easy as picking 
up a few extra items at the grocery store and dropping them off at the “Fight         
Hunger” display in the Connection Area.  February’s donation items are canned fruit 
and applesauce.  Donations benefit the Marshall County Neighborhood Center. 

Today is the last day to sign up to attend the upcoming GroupLink Event!  GroupLink is 
your way to join a Community Group at Crossroads!  If you’re looking to grow in your 
faith, experience healthy relationships and connect with others in a meaningful way, 
then it’s time to join a Community Group!  The GroupLink Event is this coming            
Saturday the 27th.  It starts at 6:00 pm here at Crossroads!  Check out the bulletin insert 
for more information and then register to attend GroupLink...see the registration card 
in the seat pocket!  Life is Better Connected! 

it’s time to join a community group! 

 Crossroads is once again going to host one of the premier Christian summer day 
camp programs in the US this summer!  SpringHill Day Camps returns to Crossroads 
for a week of life changing camp experiences for kids currently in grades K-5.  Save 
the date for June 13th - 17th.  Better yet, you can register online right now by going to 
our church website at crossroadsefc.com!   

missions moment... 

February’s missionaries of the month are Cameron and Lisa Engle with Campus  
Outreach serving at Lindenwood University in St Charles, Missouri.   

The Engles minister to a large group of students at Lindenwood bringing God’s word 
through investigative Bible studies.  Cameron and Lisa pray that the Word that has 
been sown through their efforts would land on good soil.   
 
Please pray with them that all those who have trusted in Christ and professed their 
faith in Him would continue to invest in that relationship. Thank you.   .     

 Thanks for joining us this past Friday evening at the Family Movie Night!  We hope 
you and your family had a great time! 

 Be on the look out for our next Target Group class titled, #Struggles, which will 
begin on March 20th.  Bestselling author Craig Groeschel examines the problems of 
living in a selfie-centered world and gives Christ-followers five biblical values to help 
them restore contentment, intimacy, authenticity, compassion, and rest.  More info 
coming your way next week! 

Easter information 

Easter is a critical time to have important conversations with friends and family about 
the gospel.  This year, we are having services on Good Friday (March 25th) to help spur 
on those conversations.  We’ll host two services in the evening at 6:30 pm (with        
children’s ministry) and 8:00 pm (no children’s ministry).  Dan Jarvis from Life Action 
will be speaking at these services.  This will be a free ticketed event so we have an idea 
on how many to anticipate.  Be looking for your opportunity to get those tickets and 
begin thinking of unbelievers you can invite. 


